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WKU-Glasgow has been fortunate to have Ms. Judy Parker as a part of their team for the past
27 years. Ms. Parker was the first person hired to work at WKU-Glasgow. After a long and
prosperous career, Ms. Parker is retiring. We will be celebrating Ms. Parker this Thursday,
December 12th at the Glasgow Campus from 3:00-5:00pm. 

  

 

  

The public is invited to attend this reception and help Judy celebrate her retirement.
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